


Any girl not involved in a fall sport 

and wanting to participate in Girls 

Basketball this season needs to 

contact Coach Moore at 

coachmoore23@gmail.com or by 

phone in regards to the fall pre-

season schedule.



Junior Class, Little 

Caesar's Pizza Kit 

Fundraiser pick up will 

be Monday from 3-5:30 

in the cafeteria.



There will be an FCCLA Meeting Tuesday 

from 3-4 p.m. in the sewing lab.  They will 

be learning about STAR Events, having a 

human scavenger hunt and serving soft 

pretzels and cheese for a snack.  All 

students are welcome to join!  Please pick 

up a membership form from Mrs. Osman 

or Ms. McConnell today.




